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Georgia Power Company
Attn:. J. H. Miller, Jr.

Executive Vice President
270 Peachtree Street
Atlanta, GA 30303

Gentlemen:

This refers to the meeting cos. ducted at your request in the Region II
office on June 27, 1980. This meeting related to activities authorized
by NRC license numbers DPR-57 and NPF-5 and was attended by members of
the Region II staff and R. J. Kelly and members of your company.

The subjects discussed at this meeting are described in the enclosed
meeting summary.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided for
a better understanding of inspection and enforcement issues. In accor- I
dance with section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and enclosures will
be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room. !

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased
to discuss them.

Sincerely,

E c.
R. C. Lewis, Acting Chief

,

Reactor Operations and Nuclear l

Support Branch

Enclosures: 1

1. Meeting Summary
2. Attendance List

cc's w/encls:
M. Manry, Plant Manager
C. E. Belflower, Site

QA Supervisor
W. A. Widner, Vice President

and General Manager
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Enclosure 1

MEETING SUMMARY

Licensee: Georgia Power Company
,

Facility: Hatch 1 and 2

License Nos.: DPR-57 and NPF-5

Docket Nos.: 50-321 and 50-366

. Subject: High Pressure Coolant Injection (HPCI) and Reactor
Core Isolation Coolant (RCIC) System Malfunction

On June 27, 1980, representatives of Georgia Power Company met with NRC Reg' ion IIt
personnel in Atlanta, Georgia. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss with
the licensee their schedule and planned corrective actions regarding the failure
of the HPCI and RCIC systems to perform as designed following a reactor trip on
Hatch 1, on June 26, 1980.

The licensee gave a presentation which outlined programs for determining the
cause for system failures, the review of plant practices and activities which
may affect system performance and a comprehensive test program to ensure thata

HPCI and RCIC systems perform as designed. An NRC representative acknowledged
Georgia Power Company's presentation and emphasized the need to closely review
for adequacy the surveillance procedures, the test requirements and personnel
technical training as they apply to the HPCI and RCIC systems.

It was noted that a followup meeting would be held in Region II office to discuss
the results of the licensee investigations and retest programs.4

CY & V/4Av
F. A. Taylor Date Signed"-
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j Enclosure 2

ATTENDANCE LIST

Attendance at the GPC-NRC meeting on June 27 1980, at the Region II Office.

Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region _II *
_

James P. O'Reilly, Director
.

F. J. Long, Deputy Director
,

. R. C. Lewis, Acting Chief, Reactor Operations and Nuclear Support Branch
C. A. Julian, Reactor Inspector
P. 0. Taylor, Reactor Inspector

Georgia Power Company

R. J. Kelly, Vice President, Power Generation
W. A. Widner, Vice President and General Manager, Nuclear Generation
J. T. Beckman, Manager of Nuclear Generation
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